
ourladyofthehamptons.betterworld.org/giveaways/2026-bucks-for-books

Welcome Back! Let’s get started with our first fundraiser of the year! For
those of you new to OLH, Bucks for Books is our largest and we ask ALL
families to participate by selling five tickets. For every 5 tickets sold, your
family is entered into a $5,000 ‘26-‘27 tuition raffle. These tickets can be

purchased by anyone - ask all your family members and friends!

The drawing is scheduled to be held on Saturday, January 31, 2026. Let’s
try to get our tickets sold out and have the drawing at our Christmas Show!

Physical raffle tickets are available by request. Please send an email to
Ann Marie’s attention at OLHB4B@gmail.com with your student’s name,
grade, and # of tickets being requested. Tickets can also be purchased
online this year by scanning the below QR code or visiting the website.

CHALLENGE #1 (for spirit points): Each classroom sell 25 tickets

https://ourladyofthehamptons.betterworld.org/giveaways/2026-bucks-for-books

